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2017-2018  

IRS “Verification of Non-Filing Letter” Request Form 
 

New federal regulations require some students/parents to submit proof that they did not file an IRS Tax Return 

for 2015. In an effort to assist you with this process, we have created a partially completed form for you. If your 

requirements on MyBentley include a request for this document, follow these instructions:  

 

 

1) Request a “Verification of Non-Filing Letter” to match each Non-Filing Letter requested. You can request 

your letter(s) by one of the following methods:  

 

A)  If the non-filer has their own credit card account, auto loan, mortgage, home equity loan or line of 

credit, they can use the “Get Transcript Online” option at www.irs.gov/transcript. 

 

B)  If the non-filer does not have their own credit accounts, they must complete the attached form (4506-T) 

and fax or mail it to the IRS. Check option 7, Verification of Nonfiling.*  

(If you can’t use Option A, the IRS systems will not allow you to use any other request methods beyond this form, including 

their 800 number or their online “Get Transcript by Mail” option.)  
 

2) After you receive your Non-Filing Letter from the IRS, fax or mail the form to Bentley University Financial 

Assistance. Because email is not secure, we do not accept documents submitted via email. Be sure to 

include the student name and Bentley ID on all communication. Keep a copy of the letter for your records.  

 

 

 

 

*Form 4506-T goes to the IRS. The letter you receive from the IRS should be sent by you to Bentley University 

Financial Assistance. 

  

 



Not Applicable

12      31      2015
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